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I am strongly opposed to the transportation bill/tax hike. Oregonians are already 

taxed too much and this bill is grossly irresponsible in the amount of tax increases 

and new fees. I am also deeply troubled by some of the antics that have been used 

by the Democratic party to try to intimidate and silence dissenting politicians from 

either party. This bill needs to be thrown on the burn pile until the department of 

transportation gets serious about doing their core job of maintaining the roads 

fiscally. 


